Republic of the Philippines
PHILIPPINE HEART CENTER

East Avenue, Quezon City 1100, Philippines
Telephone Nos. 8925-2401 to 50 www.phc.gov.ph

BAC.Ref.050.24
February 26, 2024

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

OPENING OF TECHNICAL AND FINANCIAL PROPOSALS FOR THE PROJECT:
DETAILED ARCHITECTURAL & ENGINEERING DRAWINGS (DAED) FOR
THE PROPOSED TWELVE (12) STOREY HOSPITAL ANNEX BUILDING WITH
CARP BASEMENT AND ROOF DECK UNDER MULTI-YEAR OBLIGATION

AUTHORITY (MYOA) FUND - (ITB.No. 013.24)

This official notice is hereby issued to inform all shortlisted bidders of the postponement of
the above-titled project initially scheduled on February 28, 2024 (10:00 am) due to other
scheduled activities for the Philippine Heart Center and in connection with it's 49"
Anniversary Celebration. In addition, due to the complexities and nature of the Project and in
keeping with the principles of promoting fair and competitive public bidding.

Please be informed that the new schedule of the procurement activity will be as follows:
1. March 4, 2024 (10:00am) Opening of the Technical Proposals
2. March 7, 2024 (10:00am) Opening of the Financial Proposals

Venue is set at the Mini Auditorium, MAB Annex, Philippine Heart Center, East Avenue,
Quezon City.

This Notice of Postponement is being issued in accordance with Section 29 and Section 38 of
the IRR of RA 9184 and not for the purposes of delaying the activity.

For clarifications and other inquiries, you may contact the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC)
Secretariat at (8)925-2401 local 4048/4059 or bac@phc.gov.ph.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you.

IMELDA M. VIENA, RPh )

Vice Chairman
BAC for Infra, Medical Supplies and Services
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